
WORKS UPDATE FOR LAST WEEK 
• Exploration works to Atlantic House foundations on-

going. 

• Eastern elevation scaffold to Lytham House
progressing. 

• Structural Works to Lytham House corners & chimneys
progressing.  

• Additional vibration monitoring station along the
northern boundary wall has been installed and is 
being calibrated ready for demolition to 
recommence. 

UPCOMING WORKS FOR W/C 18/03/24 
• Structural works to Lytham House corners & chimneys.

• East elevation scaffold to Lytham House completion.

• Continue exploration works to existing pad & strip
foundations to Atlantic House. 

• Commence exploratory works to Lytham House
foundations. 

• w/c 25th March we anticipate recommencing
demolition of Atlantic House eastern façade. 

    

Dear Neighbour, 

Welcome to the March edition of the 
Atlantic House Construction  
Newsletter, keeping our neighbours 
updated on upcoming construction 
activities.  
The developer, Thomas’s London Day Schools and 
the contractor, MYCO, remain committed to working 
with the community as construction progresses.  

As members of the Considerate Constructors Scheme, it 
is important that we respect the community. With this in 
mind, the onsite team have put in place a number of 
robust measures to keep noise, dust and vibration to a 
minimum.  

Thank you again for your patience and cooperation. 
Kind   regards   

The   project   team  

Terry O’Neil   Senior Project Manager   

T   07464322066   

E     Terry.ONeil@mycoltd.co.uk 

Feedback@thomas-s-kensington.co.uk 

Thomas-s Kensington (thomas-s-
kensington.co.uk) 
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